
 

 

 

 
 

TESTIMONY IN SUPPORT OF SB 594 

BEFORE THE SENATE 

HEALTH AND WELFARE COMMITTEE ON  

MAY 3, 2023 

Advocates for unborn human lives are united in the commitment to prevent public funding from going to 
abortion providers in any form. Pro-life Missourians have worked tirelessly for 50 years to end abortion and we 
find it abhorrent to think we are still being forced to continue funding and subsidizing the abortion industry with 
our public tax dollars. 

Missouri Right to Life has been consistent over the years in supporting life-saving legislation to save innocent 
preborn babies from being killed in such horrendous ways as these abortion procedures.  

Any business in the State of Missouri that enters in to a contract with a business that is giving reimbursement to 
their employees to travel to get an abortion should not receive public tax dollars.   

For these reasons, Missouri Right to Life supports SB 594. 


